
In Smakbyn’s work, with a focus on innovation and customer 
orientation, the company has carried out a project during 2023–
2024 to internationalize its services and products. This has 
been co-financed by the Åland Structural Funds Program 2021–
2027. 

Through the project, we have opened up new business 
opportunities and generated growth for the company. We want to 
offer our guests easily accessible and unique catering and 
experience packages.
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